Mark Lutz <mark@virtualfactory.com>

Hall, TaylorTaylorHall@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
10/20/2011 9:59:55 AM

RE: Derek Banov

Taylor,

Another quick update. | spoke with Mr. Scott this morning. He also spoke with Derek and got his full side of the issue. Mr. Scott's
understanding of Derek's issue is the same as mine so I'm comfortable that we're all working on the right problem. If everything
proves out, then we may well have resolution on the issue later today or tomorrow. Fingers are crossed......and I'll keep you posted.

Mark

From: Hall, Taylor [TaylorHall@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 4:54 PM
To: Mark Lutz

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: RE: Derek Banov

Thanks so much, Mark. I've copied Katherine in so she is in the loop, too.

From: Mark Lutz [mailto:mark@virtualfactory.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 4:41 PM

To: Hall, Taylor

Subject: RE: Derek Banov

Taylor,

I spoke with Derek at length on Monday morning. Then | spoke with Roger Scott at DHEC. He runs the department that
handles these permits. He is gathering his information and will get back to me. If I haven't heard from him by the end of
the day today, | will follow up with him in the morning. I'll keep you posted.

Mark

From: Hall, Taylor [TaylorHall@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 4:13 PM
To: Mark Lutz

Subject: Derek Banov

Mark,

Katherine Veldran asked me to follow-up with you on the conversation you all had with Mr. Banov.
Any update you can provide would be very helpful.

Thank you,

Taylor

Taylor Hall

Office of the Governor
803.734.5072
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